
From: Avi&hagai Office
To: Public Testimony
Subject: my permit for STR
Date: Saturday, April 29, 2023 11:42:35 PM

Hello there. 
I am contacting you regarding the expected change on May 3rd.

I worked very hard and invested a lot of money in order to please my neighbors in McGee st 
to get the Permit for STR. 
I took it out finally at 2021 after long journey.
I was told that the city's intention is to invalidate Permits issued after December 2022. It's just
crazy and not fair in any way! 
My management company and I worked in every possible way to ensure that the guests' stay
would not disturb the neighbors and so it was. 
I am very worried about this section that will invalidate the permit which will cause me
tremendous financial damage.
 
We were told that the applied change would not affect existing permits and now I hear that
this is not the case with permit before 2022. 
I ask in every language of request that you consider this section. 
Again, you will allow those who legally issued a permit to continue as you promised. 

Regards Avi.
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